
FLIGHT CANCELLATIONS TO/FROM USA BETWEEN 14 MARCH

AND 12 APRIL AND TO/FROM INDIA BETWEEN 15 MARCH AND

14 APRIL

12 March 2020

US authorities are setting restrictions for travel from Europe to

the USA until 12 April. Indian authorities have updated their

visa requirements. We are cancelling flights to/from USA

between 14 March - 12 April and to Delhi, India from 15 March

to 14 April. We are sorry for the inconvenience these changes

may cause you. We follow the situation closely and will update

any new information on this page.

The cancelled flights are as follows:

 Flights AY007/008 to/from Miami between 14 March and

12 April

 Flights AY005/006 to/from New York between 19 March

and 12 April

 Flights AY001/002 to/from Los Angeles between 17

March and 12 April

 We will operate flights before these dates to carry

customers who are returning home.



The cancelled flights between 15 March – 14 April are:

 Flights AY121/122 to/from Delhi. We will operate flights

before 15 March to carry customers who are returning

home.

If you have a booking on any of the disrupted flights, we’ll

contact you personally via SMS and/or e-mail. Please go

to Manage booking and check that we have your current

contact information so that we can reach you in a case of

disruption. Please note that cancelling flights and sending

messages happens gradually and takes some time.

You can choose from the following options if your flight is

cancelled:

 You can postpone your travel until 30 November, 2020

with no extra cost. During the time when your flight has

not been cancelled from the booking, you can go

to Manage booking to change your travel date yourself.

After the flight is cancelled from our system, you can

change your travel dates by contacting our customer

service.

 You can apply for a refund for the unused part of your

flight ticket and the purchased travel extras.

https://www.finnair.com/hk-en/manage
https://www.finnair.com/hk-en/manage
https://www.finnair.com/hk-en/customer-care-and-contact-information
https://www.finnair.com/hk-en/customer-care-and-contact-information
https://www.finnair.com/hk-en/customer-care-and-contact-information/contact-forms/refund-form


 We do our best to re-route to your destination, but

please note that availability of alternative flights is very

limited at the moment.

We are at your service also on Twitter @FinnairHelps, on

our Facebook pages and via chat on finnair.com. We are sorry

that our customer service is congested.

You can check your passenger rights here.

https://web.facebook.com/finnair
https://cms.finnair.com/resource/blob/1947616/4e3d023a50faa884567020c5d10db637/AY-EU-Finnair-Notice-on-Passenger-Rights-2020-EN.pdf
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